
 

JANUARY 11, 2017 @7 PM 
WESTWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD 
COUNCIL  
board selection 
 

We will be selecting TWO new board members to 
our Neighborhood Council in January 2017! 
These seats will replace two RENTER seats who 
have resigned due to new careers and locations. 

You must RENT within our boundaries to qualify 
for consideration of this seat, all are welcome! 

 

 
 

 

Come and be a 
voice on our 

board! 

 

Make a 
contribution to 

your community! 

 

We will select two 
candidates at this 

meeting! 

 

 

Bring proof of 
rental within our 

boundaries 

 

WESTWOOD 
NEIGHBORHOOD 

COUNCIL 
www.wwnc.org 

questions? Email: 
Lchapman@wwnc.org 

 



October	31,	2016	

	

Hello	Westwood	Neighborhood	Council	Stakeholders!	

	

We	have	recently	had	two	board	members	give	us	their	resignations.	Eugene	Tseng	had	to	leave	to	serve	
in	Taiwan	in	the	Army,	as	part	of	his	civic	duty,	and	will	be	starting	law	school	at	Columbia	in	January.	Ian	
Cocroft	has	accepted	a	position	as	a	research	associate	for	the	Democratic	National	Committee,	and	will	
be	in	Washington	DC	much	of	the	time.	Please	join	us	in	congratulating	both	of	them	on	their	valuable	
service	to	our	council,	and	their	continued	success	and	accomplishments.	We	wish	both	of	them	all	the	
best.	They	have	left	big	shoes	to	fill.	

With	this	news,	we	find	ourselves	with	two	open	seats	on	our	board!	These	seats	are	both	RENTER	
seats,	which	means	that	to	qualify,	one	must	rent	within	our	neighborhood	council	boundaries.	These	
boundaries	can	be	found	on	our	website,	but	they	are	basically,	Sunset	to	the	North,	Santa	Monica	to	
the	South,	Beverly	Glen	to	the	East,	and	Sepulveda	to	the	West.	

Per	our	bylaws,	we	must	post	these	positions	for	at	least	60	days	prior	to	selecting	two	new	board	
members.	We	spoke	about	this	at	our	October	meeting,	and	it	was	determined	that	instead	of	selecting	
in	December,	we	would	do	so	in	January	2017,	instead.	The	reason	for	this	is	to	give	fair	opportunity	to	
UCLA,	and	other	students,	that	may	be	interested	and	qualified	for	these	positions.	Since	so	many	
students	are	away	at	this	time	of	year,	visiting	family	or	on	vacation,	we	felt	it	would	be	most	prudent	
and	fair	to	select	these	seats	in	January.	

For	those	of	you	interested	in	applying,	please	submit	to	us	via	email	that	you	are	interested	by	January	
3,	2017.	You	must	be	able	to	show	proof	of	your	renter	status	within	our	boundaries.	Of	those	
interested,	we	would	ask	that	you	be	in	attendance	at	our	January	11	2017	7	PM	meeting	to	give	a	short	
presentation	as	to	why	you	would	be	a	good	fit	for	our	council.	If	you	cannot	be	there	in	person,	you	
may	submit	a	form	that	can	be	read	aloud	during	the	board	meeting.		

Our	existing	board	will	then	“select”	by	majority	vote,	two	members	to	fill	these	open	seats.	When	
selected,	you	will	become	a	member	of	the	board	immediately!		

We	look	forward	to	many	applications,	and	to	the	selection	process!	Please	apply	if	you	are	interested!	

For	any	questions:	Lchapman@wwnc.org	

	

Best	Regards,	

The	Westwood	Neighborhood	Council	
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